
From: Carrie Tucker <cart.803@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/10/2016 3:36:29 PM
Subject: Conversation with Governor Haley last night regarding 25-30 Billionaires visiting SC 

August 4- 8 to look for investment opportunities; We would like for Governor Haley to 
meet and speak to this group lead by China's President Hu's son

Ms. Veldran,

It was a pleasure to meet you last evening at Wes Climer"s home. Governor Haley's endorsement was amazing!

I briefly told Governor Haley about a group of Chinese Billionaires that will be visiting North and South Carolina to 
look for potential investment opportunities. We would truly appreciate the Governor meeting and speaking to this 
group lead by President Hu's son. President Hu was President of China in the 80's. Clarke Thompson, International 
Trade Director, Dept. of Commerce, has already put in an official request for the Governor to meet with the group 
on August 5, in Columbia. As you know in Chinese culture, this meeting could make all the difference in whether 
the investments will be made in South Carolina.

Our goal is to have the best presentation possible of all the wonderful investment possibilities in South Carolina. We 
are working with the Commerce Department, the Upstate SC Alliance, Charleston Regional Development Alliance, 
Orangeburg County Development Commission, and the Northeastern Strategic Alliance. Each group is supporting 
us in many ways. Also we have recruited Clemson University and Furman University.

We really hope this will work in the Governor's schedule.Thank you so much for your assistance!

Best regards,

Carrie Tucker

Carrie Tucker
CCCC-CSCBC
Vice President
803-371-4646 
cart.803@gmail.com
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